
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  November 15, 2011 
 
To:        Taber Hospital and Clinic Physicians, Nursing Manager, Director Diagnostic 

Services and Laboratory Staff  
   
From:  AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone (West) 
   
Re:  LB-34-11 Laboratory Renovations at Taber Hospital 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
 
Key Messages: 
 
Renovations to the Laboratory at the Taber Hospital will commence on November 21, 2011. The 
anticipated time frame for this project is 11-12 weeks. During this time there will be construction 
workers on site and the current laboratory entrance and collection rooms will be relocated. The 
services for x-ray patients will not be affected. 
 
 
Why this is important:  
 
These renovations will: 

• Increase the collections rooms to three and provide computer stations in each room. 
• Create a second bathroom. 

 
Access to Laboratory Services will be affected by: 

• The laboratory entrance will be relocated to the Doctor Lounge area for the duration of the 
project. 

• The laboratory waiting room will be relocated outside the Doctor Lounge 
• The signage to redirect patients will be located at the registration desk  

 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
 
Judy Noss, South Zone Rural Manager at 430-388-6287 or  
Lana Leeb, Taber Lab Supervisor at 403-223-7227 
 
 
 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by  
Dr. V. Boras, Acting Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead) Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 


